

December 31, 2016

Shen Yun Performing Arts 10<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Tour War Memorial Opera House San Francisco, California

Dear Friends,

I am delighted to welcome you back to San Francisco to celebrate your 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary and to mesmerize audiences with your spectacular performances. Your mission to revive traditional Chinese dance and music enhances our knowledge and appreciation of China's ancient and sweeping cultural history.

San Francisco is home to a large and robust Chinese American community as well as a hub for the performing arts. We are proud to attract artists and performers from around the world to showcase their unique cultures.

Please extend my gratitude to all your dancers and musicians who lift our spirits and bring joy to so many.

best regards,

Vancy Pelosi

(R)

Democratic Leader